
 

July 12, 2017 

Dear Rebecca and the City of Boynton Beach Ion Exchange Resin Plant & East WTP Improvements project team, 

On behalf of the Institute for Sustainable Infrastructure I congratulate you on earning the Envision Bronze Award for 

your project City of Boynton Beach Ion Exchange Resin Plant & East WTP Improvements! The purpose of Envision® is 

to foster a dramatic and necessary improvement in the sustainability performance and resiliency of infrastructure. Your 

significant achievement indicates that the City of Boynton Beach Ion Exchange Resin Plant & East WTP Improvements 

project has gone above and beyond to deliver improvements to the social, economic, and environmental conditions of 

its community.  

This award is issued as a result of an independent peer-review process conducted and overseen by the Institute for 

Sustainable Infrastructure that has verified the project evaluation. The evaluation assessed the project’s performance 

across 60 sustainability criteria addressing a wide range of indicators including: community, quality of life, 

management, planning, materials, energy, water, environmental impacts, emissions, and resilience. We appreciate 

your leadership and commitment in pursuit of these higher goals, the dedication of your team, and the contributions of 

all stakeholders who played a role in this achievement.  

It is an honor for the Institute for Sustainable Infrastructure to recognize the City of Boynton Beach Ion Exchange Resin 

Plant & East WTP Improvements project as a leader in sustainable infrastructure. We encourage you to promote and 

share your work with the entire infrastructure community, and to help draw attention to the important role infrastructure 

plays in support of our communities, the environment, and the economy. 

Congratulations again on earning the Envision Bronze Award and for your shared commitment to our common goals. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Melissa Peneycad 

Director, Sustainable Projects 

Institute for Sustainable Infrastructure 

202.218.6747 office – main 

416.997.8367 mobile / direct 

Rebecca Oliva  
CDM Smith 
1715 N. Westshore Blvd., Suite 875 
Tampa, FL 
33607 
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